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PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY BENEFITS FROM GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL’S GRANTS FUNDING 

 

During Godalming Town Council’s last round of grant funding approved at the Policy & Management 

Committee meeting held on the 17 October Councillors approved grants from the Council Community 

and General Grant Funds to assist community organisations whose work benefits the residents of the 

town.   

 

One such grant from the General Grant Fund was awarded to Godalming Baptist Church who received 

£1,500 to assist with the purchase of washable replacement flooring in their Activities Room.  Many 

different groups run activities at the Church including mother and baby groups, a community-led 

‘Art space’ group and a mid-week children’s club.  The replacement flooring will allow all groups 

using the facility to continue to do so in a safe and hygienic environment.  

 

For more information on Godalming Town Council’s Grant Funding scheme please visit 

https://godalming-tc.gov.uk/grants/ 
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